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To our residents, families and staff, 
  
It’s safe to say this was not the year we expected when we celebrated Thanksgiving 12 months ago. 
None of us could have predicted then the global pandemic that reached the United States in February 
and has forever altered our way of life.  On this Thanksgiving holiday, I want to say “Thank you” to 
everyone in the Sagepoint Senior Living Services family for all you have done this past year. Thank you 
for your dedication, commitment, and courage. Thank you for going far “above and beyond” every single 
day. I know how difficult it was for you to leave your own families to come here to care for our 
Sagepoint family. I know how much you worried about your own safety and your family’s health, but 
you came back because that’s who you are. To our residents’ families, thank you for continuing to place 
your trust in us to care for your loved ones. Please know we are doing everything we can to keep our 
residents as safe and healthy as possible. We will remain diligent in those efforts in the weeks and 
months ahead, until this pandemic is fully behind us. I wish each and every one of you a happy and safe 
Thanksgiving. 
  
Andrea Dwyer 
President and CEO 
Sagepoint Senior Living Services 
 


